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To whomever it may concern,

O’Neill Electric Inc. is in full support of the proposed amendments to House Bill
2464. We believe that current laws allow people to cheat on taxes, wages, workers
compensation, and they employ irresponsible behavior that opposes proper conduct
that contractors should practice. By asking 1099 reporting for all entities, we are
more likely to catch the scofflaws. In doing so, it will have people thinking twice
before conducting such practices.

Sincerely,
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Maurice Rahming

President of O'Neill Electric Inc.
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